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Bloomberg Law - “Should Obese Workers Get
Disability Protection? 7th Cir. To Say (1)”
September 17, 2018 Columbus

Doug Oldham of the Columbus office was quoted in a Sept. 17
Bloomberg Law article “Should Obese Workers Get Disability Protection?
7th Cir. to Say (1)” about the ongoing case in the U.S. Court of Appeals
for the Seventh Circuit.
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